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Good evening Milford Mill families -  

 

Beginning on April 10, 2020, students and parents will notice changes to the Schoology gradebook.  Please note the 

following: 

 

• The new marking period will be labeled “MP3/MP4.” 

• Assignments will be located in either the “Minor” or the “Practice” category of the gradebook. 

• Feedback will not be in the form of a traditional letter grade. A teacher may use a score (8/10) 
or qualitative feedback in the comments section.   

• A percentage or letter grade will no longer appear in the gradebook for individual categories 
(major, minor, or practice), nor will it appear for the overall grade for new marking period 
(MP3/MP4). 

 

Information regarding grade reporting for the report card and final grade calculation will be forthcoming.  

 

Thank You 

 

Kyria L. Joseph 

Principal 
 


